
Public Comments on the Proposed Emergency 
Amendment and Adoption of Vehicle Emissions 

Regulations should be submitted in writing directly to the 
Office of Administrative Law at staff@oal.ca.gov and 

include a carbon copy (“cc”) to cotb@arb.ca.gov 

 

The deadline to submit comments is September 29, 2025 
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